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EVENTS- MAY 
 
Just a quick reminder that we have two events this month. Please jump online to the NZISM web site and 
register for the events you wish to attend.  
 

 
 

Upcoming local events 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Please register for this event this week so we can give our presenters the numbers for lunch 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
Kerry Snowden 
BOP Branch Manager 
 
  


